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I’m opposed to indoctrination of children towards a specific agenda, especially one 

that is harmful under the guise/mislabeling of equality. School education should be 

about reading, writing, math, and learning life skills. Using taxpayer dollars to 

exposed Children to books advocating sex, especially with content that’s borderline 

encouraging pedophilia and promiscuity. Protect the Innocence of children and say 

NO to disgusting content that School Boards labeled “Profanity.”  If it cannot be said 

or read in School Board Meeting, it has No business being in the Schools! 

 

Parents have ultimate authority over their children, Not the Education System! 

 

Vote NO on the harmful Bill 1583 A! 

 


